
Below are the details of candidates who have applied for vacant 
positions on SCI’s Board of Trustees and its Standing Committees. 

Candidates Nominated for Election at the 
135th SCI Annual General Meeting

MEMBERSHIP AFFAIRS COMMITTEE

Ordinary Member of the Membership Affairs Committee

Dr Maryam Bayati
I am a research associate at Newcastle University. I received my PhD from the University of Liverpool, UK, in 
2007. I worked more than 20 years in academia, industry and in collaboration within industry in different 
countries. My works focused on energy conversion and storage, waste water treatment, carbon conversion and 
electrolyzes.  I possessed more than 15 publications, presented in 20 international conferences and fi led one 
patent application so far.

I am a member of RSC (since 2004), SCI (since 2015) and ISE (since 2007) and was a member of ACS for two 
years. I worked more than 20 years in both academia and industry and in different countries. I know the 
importance of SCI society role on the future of both Chemical Industry and academia working in this discipline 
and am familiar with the needs of both. I have been an active member of several committees including Quality 
and Diversity and Pedagogical Research of CEAM, Newcastle University. I am confi dent that my experience will 
help me to be a very creative and active member of Membership Affairs Committee.

My vision for future of SCI consist of:
1.  Develop suggestions and strategies to strengthen cooperation among industry, government, and academe.
2.  Provide information on requirements within the chemical industry and direction for their future by organizing  
meetings and conferences in-line with these requirements.
3.  Invest in interdisciplinary activities and new technologies and methods that will create new fi elds of
technology.

There are three options for voting this year:

1. Voting by post (postal votes must be returned to the Independent Scrutineer)  5pm, Friday 17 June 
2. Online voting          Thursday 30 June 
3. Vote in person at the Annual General Meeting     Wednesday 6 July


